
President’s Message:   
 
So, our strange ways of doing things are starting to fall into a rhythm and even (saints preserve us) 
starting to become “normal.”  Zooming to Sunday Service, catching up with each other in virtual 
meeting rooms, the children listening to Macey’s stories over the internet….  And through it all, you 
know that you are loved, you are worthy, you are welcome, and you are needed.  Especially, we 
appreciate how much we need each other. 
 
Speaking of needing….  If you have skills that could help us with the technical side of online 
worship, we sure need your help.  Contact me or Rev. Rita.  We particularly would like to do more 
with music—it’s clunky over Zoom, and it is very difficult to coordinate multiple voices without it 
turning into cacophony.   
 
Also, we are about to put a bow on the pledge drive for next year.  We need to know your plans so 
we can plan what we can do together next year.  If you have not sent in your pledge yet, please do it 
now.    
 
And, if you are able, please consider donating the UUFM Crisis Fund to meet needs in our 
community—families in need, ECHO Foodshelf, United Way.  We are even exploring the 
possibility pooling our resources with other churches to support a major project in our community.  
You can make your donation by mail or from our website.  Just write “Crisis Fund” in the memo 
line and we will place it in a designated fund. 


